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SCHEDULE 129 

LOW INCOME PROGRAM (Continued) 

 

FUNDING: 

1. There will be a prescribed agency administrative fee structure based on actual costs to local 

contractors to operate the LIHEAP program in Washington State.  The administrative fees paid to 

Agencies will be considered part of the Total Benefits paid under this Program.  Funding of benefits 

under this Program will be allocated in the Company’s service area proportionate to LIHEAP 

payments to PSE for natural gas in the most recent LIHEAP fiscal year. 

2. There will be a surcharge on all natural gas Energy (therms, either delivered or minimum quantity) 

and all electric Energy (kWh) to all customers classes that will be subject to an annual true-up to 

reflect changes in billing determinants so that the Annual Cap of $23.697 million under the natural 

gas and electric Low Income Programs are equal to the Funding amounts collected by this schedule, 

plus the Electric Schedule 129, minus the effect of all of the Company’s revenue sensitive costs 

such as taxes. 

 

RATE:  The surcharge rate is shown on the following sheet shall be added to the rate(s) shown on each 

schedule for natural gas service.  
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